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July 23, 2025   9:49 a.m. 

RED ROCK RURAL WATER SYSTEM 
            DRINKING WATER IS SAFE 

  D R I N K I N G  W A T E R  P R O B L E M  C O R R E C T E D  

What should I do? 
The Boil Water Advisory has been lifted. Water samples were taken July 21, 2025. The results 
were received July 23rd at 9:49 a.m. and No coliform bacteria was found. The water is safe to 
drink and meets EPA drinking water standards. You may want to run a cold-water faucet for 
several minutes or until the water is noticeably colder.   

What happened? 
We notified consumers via our website on July 21, 2025 of the loss of pressure due a damaged 
water main and issued a Boil Water Advisory. We are pleased to report that we have completed 
the repair project. The Drinking Water Boil Advisory has ended. We apologize for any 
inconvenience this may have caused and thank you for your patience.. 

What may be the health effects? 
The incident is resolved and we do not expect any health effects. However, if you experience 
unusual symptoms and they persist, it is recommended you seek medical advice.  People at 
increased risk should seek advice from their health care providers about drinking water. 

For more information 
As always, please contact Red Rock Rural Water System at 507-628-4201 with any comments or 
questions. 

This notice is being sent to you by Red Rock Rural Water System.  

Public Water System ID #1170009 


